
ARCHITECT RENDERING OF UPDATED FIRE STATION

Thank You!  

The Board of Commissioners of the New Castle Fire 
District No. 1 would like to thank all of our supporters in the 
community who voted to approve the very important bond 
referendum authorizing the Fire District to borrow funds for 
the expansion and modernization of our current fire station in   
Chappaqua. Our volunteer firefighters deserve a fire station 
that ensures their health and safety. We look forward to 
moving ahead with this much-needed and exciting project.
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